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It is that time again!  July is the Month that the GKC Dues become due! 
You can mail them in or better yet just bring them to our meeting next Tuesday 
July 20th!  Dues are $10 per person. 
My address, just in case you can’t be at the meeting is:    
 
GKC 
c/o Thecla Tyner 
105 St. Augustine Dr. 
Greenville SC  29615 
 

 
Hello to All, 
  
I hope his finds everyone well and 
ready for the meeting on Tuesday, 
the 20th. 

���	����	���������� �	��
	���� Blake Roulette�

� This meeting is just over a week 
before our show. Hopefully we will 
have everyone’s show times and 
everyone will be able to sign up to 
work the day of our show. Sharing 
the work makes the show enjoyable 
for everyone in the club. Be ready to 
sign up and work the show. 
Look forward to seeing you on 
Tuesday. 
  

BlakeBlakeBlakeBlake    
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�The following are candidates for the GKC Board. The election will be held at the 
August 17th club meeting: 
 
President- Blake Roulette     
1st VP- Lynn Cone     
2nd VP- Tracy Iffland 
Recording Secretary- Carol Morgan 
Corresponding Secretary- Thecla Tyner 
Treasurer- Sandra Campbell 
AKC Delegate- Linda Knorr 
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$������	��������		� Becky Ward �

�
If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, 
please contact Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at wardbk@charter.net. 
Remember, a simple word spoken in kindness can make a world of difference 
for a friend in need. 

 

Here is the recipe for Tracy’s Broccoli Salad that was so well liked at 
the May picnic: 

 

Mix together:   1 Cup Mayonnaise 

                        2 Tbs Vinegar    

                        2 tsp Sugar 

                        3/4 Cups Sun Flower Seeds 

                        8-10 Strips of Bacon, Fried & Crumbled 

                        Add this to 5 Cups Broccoli Florets 

 

Note:  There are as many variations of this recipe as there are cooks.  

No two people in my family do it the same.   

Add 1/2 golden raisins or cranberries. 

Exchange the sun flower seeds with walnuts or almonds. 

Exchange vinegar with lemon juice, add lemon zest. 

Change bacon to bits of ham.   
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Roger Brown 

Jolie Genuine Risk,"Moses", Afghan Hound bred by 
Jason and Jennifer Taylor, Laura Mauldin, and Roger 
Brown, Won Best In Sweepstakes, and Winners Dog, 
from the 6-9 month class at the Afghan Hound Club Of 
Southwestern Ohio Specialty. Moses also won Best In 
Sweepstakes, at the Afghan Hound Club Of Greater 
Columbus Specialty. 

 

Sam Metzger 

On July 11, Amer. & Can. CH Metzger's Mover & Shaker, 
Jagger, took BOB at Springfield Mass for a five point 
Grand CH win.  He now has 11 pts toward his GR CH 
with two Majors. 
 

Lee Evans 

CH Winhaven Driving Miss Daisy recently finished her 
championship. Lee started showing last year when she 
joined the GKC and this is her very first champion. 

 

 

  

Kari Hill 

Charthill Inspiration finished her championship at the 
Virginia Kennel Club winning a 4 point major under Norm 
Patton. 
 
Ch. Charthill Power Broker, Trump, continues to place in 
the groups: 
 
At the Western Carolina Kennel Club he won a Group 1 
under Denny Mounce.  The next day Trump went Group 
3.  Then last weekend at the Huntingtion Kennel Club in 
West Virginia Trump placed Group 3 on Saturday and 
Group 2 on Sunday. 
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CH Winhaven Driving Miss Daisy 
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CH Charthill Inspiration CH Charthill Power Broker 
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Just Adorable 
 

Cavalier King Charles Spaniel Pups 
I have 3 males that are looking for the right homes 

One might be a good show prospect 
One might be a good agility dog 
And they all will make great pets 

AKC Champion sired; Dam and sire both have very 
good health records.  (Very important in my 

opinion)  Dam is CHIC certified. 
Pups are up to date on Vaccinations, Vet checked, 

Micro chipped are sleeping alone in individual 
crates and are learning house manners!   

They are also individually registered with the AKC, 
and the litter is in the process of being registered 
with the CKCSUSA – (waiting on paper work to 

process). 
Pass this information on to anyone you think might 

be interested.  Thanks 
Thecla Tyner  864-2978814  ttyner@charter.net 
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Chairman's Report July 2010 

–– AKC Companion Animal Recovery Canine Support and Relief Fund 
Spearheads Disaster Preparedness –– 

With this year’s hurricane season forecast to be especially treacherous and the recent tornadoes, wildfires and 
floods that have plagued communities across the United States, our attention naturally turns to the safety of our 
companion animals.  

Since the creation of the American Kennel Club Companion Animal Recovery (AKC CAR) Canine Support and 
Relief Fund in 2002, AKC and AKC CAR have played a major role in our country’s largest disaster relief efforts. 
During Hurricane Katrina in 2005, AKC and AKC CAR delivered vital aid and provided multiple airlifts for displaced 
dogs in dire need of assistance. In doing so, our organizations helped set the standard for rescue efforts by 
communities and state governments, which have since become better prepared to handle the challenges they face 
in the event of catastrophe. Similarly, AKC Clubs are assured of our assistance in response to disaster. However, 
increasingly, both AKC CAR and AKC Clubs are shifting the focus from disaster relief to disaster preparedness. 

So far in 2010, the Fund has donated nearly $400,000 to organizations across the nation, including more than 
$215,000 in grants to Search and Rescue organizations for equipment and preparedness training. A $25,000 
donation to the United States Police Canine Association (Region 7) – in honor of the NYPD K–9 teams that assisted 
with earthquake relief efforts in Haiti – will enhance ongoing SAR education of law enforcement K–9s and their 
handlers. A grant given to the National Search Dog Alliance in Houston, Texas, will help subsidize costs of training 
seminars, while S.T.R.I.K.E. in West Milton, Pennsylvania, has used their funds to purchase supplies such as search 
and rescue vests and GPS equipment.  

AKC CAR just recently donated a total of $35,000 to the state of Delaware’s Kent County Society for the Prevention 
of Cruelty to Animals, Inc. and to the Vermont Disaster Animal Response Team (VDART), enabling both 
organizations to acquire CAMET (Companion Animal Mobile Equipment Trailer) units, which will aid in state 
preparedness. CAMET units are supplied to organizations by the North Carolina State Animal Response Team (NC 
SART) which AKC CAR has worked with over the years on other similar donations. The trailers provide immediate 
shelter when disaster strikes and contain items such as crates, a generator, first aid kits, a pressure washer, power 
cords, animal ID bands, dog bowls and more. Once unloaded, the trailer also serves as a local command center. In 
addition to the CAMET trailers, another state in the area – Massachusetts – also received a $5,000 disaster 
preparedness grant to specifically address evacuation needs on Cape Cod. The State of Massachusetts Animal 
Response Team (SMART) will spearhead that effort.  

In the spirit of preparedness, we urge and invite all AKC clubs to create a disaster plan that addresses what club and 
community members should do to help in case of disaster. Not only does taking this action ensure the safety of your 
animals, but it is a public service for your community and fulfills one of the eligibility requirements to host future dog 
shows. You can also get involved by making a donation at http://www.akc.org/donations/. Thanks to your continued 
support, we’ll be able to provide much needed disaster preparedness and relief resources for companion animals 
across the country.  

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Ron Menaker 
Chairman 
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Greenville Kennel Club 
P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC  29606 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Quality Inn at Hwy 291 and I-385. Meetings start at 7:30PM. The 
Board of Directors meets every other month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Sheri Rose: ��������	�
��
��������
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the 7th day of each 
month. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 
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Dorwynd@yahoo.com 
 
Katrina Starwyck– 1st Vice 
President  
windchasedeerhounds@yahoo.com 
  
Patrice Lineberger– 2nd Vice 
President  
Paltwinmom@alumni.clemson.edu 
 
Thecla Tyner – Correspondence 
Secretary 
ttyner@charter.net 
 
Sheri Rose– Recording Secretary  
sheri_29621@yahoo.com 
 
Sandra Campbell -Treasurer  
GCamp54098@aol.com  
 
Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  
lindaknorr@charter.net 
 
Bob Vandiver - Show Chair  
rlvandiver@charter.net 
  
Ken Spiegel –Web & Newsletter  
news@greenvillekc.org 
 

The next meeting of the GKC 
is on 

July 20, 2010 

 

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org 


